
 
 
October 22, 2009 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Ms. Karen Capobianco.  

Ms. Capobianco completed her field experience coursework under my supervision within the Art 

Education Program at the State University of New York at New Paltz.  She demonstrated 

competency in all areas of her academics.  I have been extremely pleased with her instructional 

performance, professionalism and personal qualities, within her internship work at SUNY New 

Paltz.   Ms. Capobianco consistently demonstrated 

strong skills in lesson plan development, project planning and implementation.  This was seen in 

her work with our Aesthetic connections outreach Program, a partnership with the Lincoln Center 

Institute, where Ms. Capobianco created and implemented exceptional lessons. She was proficient 

in her ability to deliver outstanding visual artwork and concepts, which stimulated and challenged 

her students. 

During the fall 2009 semester, I had the pleasure to be Ms. Capobianco student teaching general 

supervisor. Ms. Capobianco worked with a wide range of diverse students.  She embraced the 

challenges before her, and designed activities and lessons that were motivating and 

foundationally strong in content.  Her students were engaged in the process of creating 

meaningful artwork as well as work that exhibited proficiency. 

She is dedicated and imaginative.  I highly recommend Ms. Karen Capobianco to any art 

program. She is a devoted artist and 

Educator who demonstrates professionalism and inspiration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ann Miceli Teed 

Art Education Field work and Student Teaching Coordinator 

Art Education Program 

State University of New York at New Paltz 

New Paltz, NY 12561 

(845 ) 257-3759 

 



 

 
 


